
NOTICE 
Inquiry into Tariffs of the Water Corporation, Aqwest and 

Busselton Water 
EXTENSION OF INQUIRY 

 
The Treasurer has approved a further one-month extension, to 14 August 2009, for the 
Economic Regulation Authority to deliver the final report for its inquiry into the tariffs of the 
Water Corporation, Aqwest and Busselton Water. 

The extension was required to allow the Authority to undertake further analysis of the Water 
Corporation’s proposed expenditure. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Greg Watkinson 
Director, References and Research 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Fax: 0417 922 452

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
17 July 2009 

 

 

 


